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The entry deadline for the first Grand Prix of 2017 is fast approaching – so make sure you book your place in
Cleveland now!

The first visit to the north east this season, the event venue is the Thornaby Pavilion on January 14-15.

Serial Grand Prix champion Ryan Jenkins is making his first appearance of the season at the event, and former
England international Mike O’Driscoll is also already in the field.

Entries close on Sunday – click here to download an entry form or click here to enter online.

Don’t forget, entries are already open for the Bath Grand Prix on February 11-12 – click here for more information.
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